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MESSAGE FROM THE LORD MAYOR OF MELBOURNE 
The City of Melbourne is proud to support the Victorian Disability Sport and Recreation Festival. We encourage people to keep active and try something new. Now that we can enjoy getting together in a COVID-safe way, the festival offers Victorians with and without disability the chance to experience accessible and inclusive sport and recreation activities. 
Visitors can try a range of inclusive sports, meet Paralympians and watch teams compete in the AFL Wheelchair Corporate Challenge. The Law Enforcement Torch Run is a highlight of the program, with more than 100 police and Special Olympics athletes running from the Victoria Police Centre to the festival site. 
Data shows people with a disability are 40% less likely to be active than people without a disability, which is why this festival is so important to Melbourne. A liveable city must be an accessible city and we are committed to making sport and active recreation opportunities inclusive for everyone. 
With three activity zones showcasing a range of modified sports, and information available about community programs, the festival is an excellent celebration of physically active lifestyles for all. 
Congratulations to the organisers and I wish all involved a successful festival.

[image: ]
image1.emf

image2.emf

